
February 15, 2021 

 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

723 North Bayou Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 The Planning and Zoning Commission for the Town of Golden Meadow met to discuss a 
permit to develop Southern Breeze RV Park, on Monday, February 15, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. at a 
special meeting place due to Covid-19, LaSalette Center, 723 North Bayou Drive, Golden Meadow, 
LA 70357. 
 
 Those present were:  Chairman McNeely Rome, Jr. 
    Mr. Craig Boudreaux 
    Mr. Devin Dedon 
    Mr. Mr. Peter Pitre 
    Mr. Johnny Plaiance 
    Mr. James Rebstock 
 
 Those absent were:   Mr. Morris Hunter 
 
 Others attending were Cory Cheramie, Darlene Cheramie, Mary Costello, Chief Troy 
Dufrene, and Councilman Kip Plaisance. 
 
 Chairman McNeely Rome, Jr., called the hearing to order at 6:00 P.M. 
 
 Chairman McNeely Rome, Jr., stated the reason for the hearing was to discuss the 
development of the Southern Breeze RV Park owned by Gaubert Oil Company. 
 
 A discussion took place.  Mr. Craig Boudreaux presented a motion and Mr. Peter Pitre 
seconded approving the development of the Southern Breeze RV Park owned by Gaubert Oil 
Company. 
 
 With no further comments or questions the Commission unanimously approved the 
motion as presented. 
 
 With no further business to discuss, Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. Craig 
Boudreaux seconded adjourning this meeting at 6:05 P.M.  The Commission unanimously 
approved the motion as presented. 
 
     
        ___________________________ 
        CHAIRMAN MCNEELY ROME, JR. 


